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MEETING HIGHLIGHTS

Bylaws Amended

Elections For New Officers Conducted
New Show Bar In Huntington

TWV Making Contact With Medical
Professionals

The Christmas Party Was A Big
Success

> Marina Mae - Potential New Member

ELECTION RESULTS

The membership of TWV has
returned Beverly Williams to
serve another year in the office
of President. Tabetha Tambor
was also re-elected as Secretary/
Treasurer. The election results
were unanimous for both
nominees. TWV has grown over
the past year and our officers
expressed their hopes that the
coming year will bring even
more progress. Good Luck
Ladies.

TWV BYLAWS AMENDED

After lenghty discussion and intense
debate, the membership took action on an
amendment to the Bylaws of TWV. The
amendment concerned the requirements a
person must meet in order to qualify for
the office of President. The amendment
states that a person must be a full member
of TWV for, at least, one year and attend
75% of the scheduled meetings. The vote
on the amendment was unanimous.
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< MOUNTAIN LACE
THE NEWSLETTER OF TRANS - WEST VIRGINIA
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Two doctors in the area have an
interest in the CD, TV, TG, and TS
community. A GP in Huntington and a
Psychologist in Charleston. TWYV will be
contacting these doctors in an effort to
gather more information on what services
they are able to provide. Please stay
tuned. This could be a very significant
development for many of us.

NEW SHOW BAR

A new show bar
named the "Bee Hive"
has opened in Huntington.
It is located on the second
& floor, above the "Driftwood."”
*  The cover charge is $3.00.

LETS PARTY!
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ROLL CALL!

Present for the December
meeting were: Alice, Tabetha,
Kay, Jenny, Mary, Renee, Debbie,
and Beverly. Our next meeting
will be on January 17, 1991. See

you then.
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THE OTHER
SIDE...

As you may have
already noticed,
Mountain Lace is
sporting a new
look. As | become
more skilled with the new
software, you should see a steady
improvement in the visual quality
of our publication. If you have
any suggestions or thoughts to
share about the newsletter, please
let me know. THE EDITOR.

LETTERS

Dear Editor,

Who is a crossdresser or what
is a crossdresser? Crossdressing
to me is a man or woman who
likes to dress in the opposite
sexes clothes. Why is it so
important for male crossdressers
to PASS? Does that mean they
have TS tendencies?

| am a crossdressers spouse.
When | was first introduced into
crossdressing (by my husband) |
thought (and still do) it was just
that, crossdressing. Dressing in
women'’s clothes | was told, felt
good, was relaxing and | found it
to be enjoyable for both of us. Ido

enjoy the feminine side of my
spouse. What | don’t understand is
the NEED to PASS. If you like
being a male and enjoy
crossdressing then WHY is there a
need to do more and more to make
the femine side PASS? Maybe you
or some of your CD friends can help
me?

"Wondering In WV"

Dear Wondering,

For many CDs there is no
compelling need to PASS. For
some of us, however, to complete
our feminine personna and to truly
feel feminine, we need to be able to
pass. Anything less is half a
measure of the ture experience.

A CHECK OF
ATTENDANCE

By Tabetha Ann

Tabetha has compiled a report on the annual attendance
at TWV Meetings. We had 11 scheduled meetings during
1991. Individual attendance was as follows:

Alice ------- 5 Kristi ------ 1
Alona -+---- 6 Letha ------ 4
Beverly --—-- 9 Mandy 1
Bridgette -- 3 Mary ---- 10
Debbie ----- 2 Nancy ----- 1
Diana -------- 1 Renee --- 11
Doris -------- - Scott ------ 1
Jamie -----—-- 1 Susan ----- 8
Jenny ----- 10 Tabetha - 11
Kay -------- 10



BEST WISHES IN 1992

TO ALL THE MEMBERS OF

TRANS - WEST VIRGINIA



